
Pupraya-Thai Restaurant 

945 Rice St.#A 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

651-249-8963 

December 9th, 2019 

Therese Skarda 

Assistant City Attorney 

Regarding: 

License ID#: 

Notice of Violation and Request for Imposition of $1,000 Matrix Penalty 

20140001202 

I have received the letter you sent regarding to the incident at my establishment on July 21, 2019 in 
between lam-3am. 

I have chosen option #3, admit the facts but contest the $1000.00 matrix penalty by having a public 
hearing before the Saint Paul City Council. 

Please schedule a meeting with the council members and I will make my own statement before them. 

Sincerely, 

Kavin Choua Thao, Owner 


